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Mr. Paul Hart Bradtmiller, P. E.
.
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Borough Manager 6 0
(g)| CBorough of Middletown

Community Building .

Middletown, PA 17057

Dear Mr. Bradtmiller: '

At
Your letter of December 21, 1979, was referred to me for res;mnse.

which will discuss the various methods available for disposition of thethe present time, the NRC staff is preparing an Eivironmental AssessmentWe expect to present
krypton gas within the TMI-2 Containment Building.
this assessment to the NRC Commissioners by the end of January 1980.
At that time, copies will be made available for public review and comment.
We will see tnat a copy is sent to you at that time.

Sincerely,

Y%U/ h
ohn T. Collins

Deputy Director
TMI Support

cc: R. Vollmer
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